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Ottawa, 30th January, 1907.

Referning to your letter of the 18th inst.

I have to request you to again call for tenders from Indians

of the band to construct the bridge over the chancel be¬

tween Walousle and Squirrel Islands. These should, as be-

fore, be opened by yourself and be considered by the Indian

Gouneil. It is hoped that the tender which may be recom¬

mended to the Department for acceptance will be made by

one whom you and the Council confidently expect will carry

through the work ifäwarded to him.

Your obedient servant,

Fom Leau

Secre

J. B. McDougall, Esq.

 Clndian Agent.

Walpole Island,

ont.
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